
From: Adam Roberts <Adam.Roberts@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 10:49 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni 
<Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift Accepted - 7/14/2022 
 

Good morning Comptroller Soni and Mr. Superfine,  
  
I hope all is well.  
  
Today, 7/14/2022, we receive a tray of sub sandwiches from a constituent, Wendy Smith. The 
sandwiches are from Nottoli Deli. Per the deli menu, the tray of sandwiches is valued at $28.25. 
The subs have been placed in our public lobby for consumption by all. Please let the record 
reflect that this gift was accepted on behalf of the City of Chicago.   
  
Thank you,  
Adam 

 
 
Adam Roberts 
39th Ward Public Service Office 
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